
Item G2
Authorizing Expenditures Associated with Business Improvement 
Board Attendance at International Downtown Association
Each year, the International Downtown Association holds an annual conference to bring 
together professionals, appointed board members, and elected officials who are interested in 
seeing their downtowns grow and thrive. This year's conference is being held in Boston, 
Massachusetts on September 28-October 1, 2002.  The Business Improvement District for the 
Downtown (BID #2) allocates funding for attendance at this annual conference.  
Participation is in accordance with the scope and purposes established for the district.

This year, BID #2 Boardmember Butch Moural has indicated his willingness to attend the 
conference on behalf of the district. Inasmuch as the City Code requires that expenses 
associated with volunteer activities be approved by the City Council, approval of expenses 
associated with the Boardmember's attendance at the Conference is requested and 
recommended.
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